
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2023-M-180 

 

Subject: Repairs for Fox Run 

Agenda Date: September 14th 2023 

Attachments:  ED Seguin & Sons – Clarification from Tulloch 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive report 2023-M-180 on the updated pricing from Sequin and 
Sons for Fox Run; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council Authorize the work to commence as outlined in this report, acknowledging 
the potential increase costs for guardrails.  
 
INFORMATION 
 
At the last regular Council meeting on August 10th 2023 it was decided by Council to get an updated price 
for the completion of the Gravel and Guardrails for the Fox Run project (Resolution Number 23-307). 
Public Works has received an updated price from Seguin and Son’s for the work to be completed (see 
attachments provided) the Gravel prices stayed the same as original but the Guardrails went up a bit 
because of steel and cement increases, the guiderail wire and cement anchor blocks are the price 
increases. Provided are 2 quotes on the guardrails, one quote is for reusing the old anchor blocks as 
long as there is no deterioration of any sorts on the old anchors then reuse them. The second quote is 
for all the cement anchor blocks to be changed with new anchor blocks including new turn buckles etc. 
This is for the worst-case scenario with no surprises, but I thought council should be aware of any or all 
scenarios. 
 
Public Works agrees with the Engineering report from Tulloch that when this work is completed this year 
and if everything seems good in the spring of 2024 that Council consider resurfacing the entire road once 
frost is out of road in the summer of 2024. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 Respectfully Submitted: Barry Turcotte 


